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From: jamesmeaney@nalcorenergy.com
To: Manzer, Alison

Subject: NL MF oversight / IE process

Date: Thursday, April 10, 2014 2:50:28 PM

Understand from Anoop you're at a conference the next few days, but spoke with him today about finding
a way to have NL "piggy back" off the IE process/information already in place as opposed to them trying to
engage MWH directly or going out and hiring a separate "independent expert" as part of the MF oversight
committee they are setting up. Anoop said he was going to follow up with you and then we'd connect early
next week. We met with NL and E&Y yesterday, who've they engaged to provide advice on this
front....some concerns on our side they're leading NL down the wrong path and it could create challenges
for all of us. Just wanted to give you a heads up....

James Meaney, CFA
General Manager Finance
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill
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You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?
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